
Dear parents and carers, 

  

Today your child in Years 1-5 will be bringing home their Spring Term data sheet. This 

will show you how they scored on their age-appropriate spring tests for Reading, SPAG 

and Maths. These tests assess how much children have learnt and remembered from the 

Autumn term learning and the Spring term learning. 

  

The writing assessment is a little bit different and is assessed by using an end of 

year checklist. The checklists are looked at and completed by teachers after every 3 

pieces of writing to see how many of the end of year techniques the children can use in 

their writing. We would not expect the children to be secure on their age appropriate 

checklist until the end of the year for writing, some of these techniques they will not 

have been taught yet. If you would like to see the writing checklist for your child's year 

group, they are in the children's planners pages 120-125. 

  

Year 6 children will have their scores generated from the most recent SATs paper that 

they completed and the End of Key Stage writing criteria. 

  

If you have any questions, please get in touch through info@maidens.dudley.sch.uk 

  

Thank you 

  

Mrs K Thomas 
Sent via 
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